
 

 
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 
LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER 

OCTOBER 14, 2008 
 

MINUTES 
 
 
 

Call to Order: 7:20p.m. Rene Wentworth 
 

Present:     Donna Lafontaine, Rene Wentworth, Donna Skaats 
 
Also Present:   Robert McGray, Steve Salisbury 
 
 Reviewed importance of Nutrition Policy and focus on wellness.  Mr. 

McGray will bring suggested changes to subcommittee. 
 
 Subcommittee made changes to current Ethics Policy which will be 

presented to the full Board. 
 
 Subcommittee reviewed suggested changes by Mr. McGray to the current 

Bullying Policy.  Policy changes will be presented to the full Board. 
 
Adjournment: 7:50 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
     Rene Wentworth, Chair 


